April 3, 2025

To: Superintendent Trish Perry, Lori Landowski, Kelly Gorecki, Ashley Legatt and the Board of
Education.

| am writing to you today to let you know that as of the end of work day on April 4, 2025 | will be
ending my Phased Out Retirement and go into Full Retirement status.

| am thankful that you allowed me to do this retirement Phased Out Plan. It is time to begin my
retirement journey. If you need anything further from me, please reach out.

| have thoroughly enjoyed working for Foley Public Schools and have many memories and
friendships to take with me.

Cheryl Pick, Child Nutrition L\’X



